
Bishop Walsh invites the faithful to Listening Sessions at three locations throughout the diocese to address 
concerns and answer questions about the recently released Attorney General’s Report on Clergy Sexual Abuse. 
These sessions will include discussion and prayer. 
Join the bishop at any of the following events:

Several parishes are holding local Listening Sessions.  
Check with your parish or attend a diocesan Listening Session.

Note: 


